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Hello Ms. Raitt, 

 

I would like to register my general support for the project at 882-892 Mass 

Ave. I am in favor of the creation of more housing, including some deeded 

affordable units, along one of our most walkable and transportation 

accessible streets. I appreciate that the design includes significant 

accommodation for bike storage. In all, this seems like a much better use of 

the lot than the single-story building that is there now. 

 

Best, 

Alex Bagnall 

 


